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From: Janet Murphy
To: Transportation Commission
Subject: Support protected bike lanes on Cedar St
Date: Monday, May 24, 2021 8:36:31 PM

I very much support having buffered bike lanes on Cedar St at the Truman Olson
site (alternative 1). My senior friends and I sometimes bike to the current Park St
grocery. We would do it much more if there was better bike access.

We are always "putting cars first" instead of focusing on public transit and non-carbon
modes. Having 60 rather than 65 parking spaces won't be noticed. Safe biking will. 

We need to prioritize cheap, clean, healthful transportation at every opportunity. The
less convenient we make single passenger trips in 3000 lb cars, the more people will
walk, bike and support transit. This is a small step.

Please install protected bike lanes anywhere you can.
Janet Murphy
Greenbush Neighborhood
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